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Agenda IV.B.5.

August 28, 2025

To: Board of Education
Dr. Latanya Daniels, superintendent

From: Stacey Sovine, executive director of administrative services

Date: August 28, 2025

Re: Seasonal, Casual and Temporary Employee Pay Rates for the 2025-2026 School 
Year

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Education approves the proposed rates of pay for the
2025-2026 school year. 

Discussion: 
The following rates of pay and stipend amounts are both fiscally responsive and competitive with
surrounding districts. Most rates have remained flat. However, hourly amounts for different
substitute positions are becoming increasingly more difficult to fill with the current job market
requiring an adjustment.

Attachment: Casual Wage Scale


